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Agenda 

Tuesday, October 22, 2013 

2:30 P.M. in Room 1D of the LOB 

 

1. Convene Meeting 

2. Approval of Meeting Summary and Notes  

3. Presentations 

a) State  Department of Education: Scott Newgass 
 

b) Connecticut Association of Health Plans: Susan Halpin 
 

c) Connecticut Chapter American Academy of Pediatrics: Sandra Carbonari, MD    
Connecticut Council of Child &Adolescent Psychiatry: Laine Taylor, DO  
 

4. Discussion 

5. Other Business  

• Future Meeting Schedule 

6. Adjournment 


